
 

 
 

  
September 10, 2018 

 
Capital Metro Area – Hurricane Florence – Greensboro 

District 
(Greensboro, North Carolina) 

 
Due to hurricane related weather impacts, the following Post Offices will not be open on Tuesday, 
September 11, 2018.   

 
 

 Rodanthe 27968 

 Avon 27915 

 Frisco   27936 

 Buxton 27920 

 Hatteras 27943 

 Kitty Hawk 27949 

 Kill Devil Hills 27948 

 Nags Head 27959 

 Manteo 27953 

 Manns Harbor 27953 

 Wanchese 27981 

 
The Postal Service is monitoring conditions and will provide updates on possible impacts to operations.   

 
 
 

  
 

 ### 
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service. 
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To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. 
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